
The Starks Planning Board has scheduled its regular meeting and a public 

hearing for January 10, 2024. 

The purpose of the hearing is to gather public input on a proposed building ordinance. 

The Town will be voting on this ordinance from the floor of the March Town Meeting. 

Changes to the ordinance cannot be made at the Town Meeting so it is important that 

folks attend this public hearing where changes can be made. 

Town of Starks Planning Board 

Meeting and Public Hearing 

Starks Community Center at 57 Anson Road, Starks, Maine 

Agenda 

January 10, 2024 

Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

Regular Meeting (6:30 p.m.) 

1. Call the meeting to order; take attendance. 

2. Determine if quorum is present and that public notice has been given 

3. Report any conflicts of interest or bias 

4. Minutes (December 6, 2023) 

Public Hearing (6:30 p.m.) 

5. Proposed Building Ordinance 

Regular Meeting 

6. Changes as a result of public comment. 

 

7. Other 



 


